
 

Online safety information for parents 

  

 

At Dawley, we take the online safety of our pupils very seriously. 

  

Our pupils use Purple Mash learning platform because all the applications, 

activities and learning videos are all within the platform with no external links 

to other sites or resources. Our pupils can be contacted through Purple Mash by 

their class teacher as they comment on 2Do’s (work set) that they have 

completed, this gives our pupils feedback on their work and guides them to the 

next task. 

 

Our computer systems within the academy are filtered and monitored by 

Telford and Wrekin Council. Each of our pupils also have their own login to 

access our computer systems. 

  

Each month we send out an online safety newsletter with up-to-date information 

for parents about apps, games and latest trends. These are also available on our 

website to download. 

  

If you or your child have any concerns about anything they have seen online, 

there is a CEOPs reporting button on both our Academy webpage and our online 

safety page. You can also report any concerns to the Academy office. 

 

 

 


